
 

BUCKINGHAMSHIRE COUNCIL 
Education Department 

Highworth Combined School & Nursery 
HIGHWORTH CLOSE HIGH WYCOMBE BUCKS. HP13 7PH 
Tel. (01494) 525534  
Email   office@highworthcombined.co.uk 
 
Newsletter: 10th January 2025                   Issue: 13 

Letters sent home & e-School messages this week:  Energize Concert (Choir), Applying 
for a Reception Place (Nursery), Welcome Back, Y4 Assembly, Parent Workshops, 
Cancelled Clubs 
 
 
 

Dear all 
 
Welcome back to the Spring Term and Happy New Year.  
 
We have had a lovely start to the term with a visit from M and M Productions 
performing their pantomime of Snow White.  The children (and staff) really enjoyed the 
production. 
  
Nasrin Iqbal, one of our Midday Supervisors, who has worked here for more than 16 
years, has decided to move on. Nasrin's knowledge and experience will be much missed. 
This means that we currently have a vacancy for a new Midday Supervisor to join our 
team. If you are interested in this opportunity, please contact Maria Smith: 
office@highworthcombined.co.uk or 01494 525534. 
  
Best wishes for a happy weekend. 
 
Clare Pankhania 

 

ATTENDANCE  
 

To report your child’s absence please 
phone and leave a message or send an 
email to: 
 

 reception@highworthcombined co.uk. 
 

 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET IS 96% 
 

 

BEST ATTENDANCE:  96.6% 

(CLASSES 5K & 6K) 

WELL DONE 
 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE:  

92.5% 
 
 

  
DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES  
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:office@highworthcombined.co.uk


 

PARENT ZONE 

SIGN OF THE WEEK 

 

 

        more 

used to form the comparative of some adjectives and adverbs 

"more interesting"; "more beautiful"; "more quickly"; 

Follow this link to see how to sign ‘more’ in BSL 

British Sign Language BSL Video Dictionary - more 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.signbsl.com/sign/more


 

 



 

 



 

 


